
For Information Leading To The Arrest and  
Conviction of the Person(s) Responsible for the 

Murder of Kerry Allen  

MIDWEST CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Detective Mize   
(405) 739-1258 

REWARD 

On September 9th 2020, Kerry Allen was discovered murdered at an  

Apartment complex in Midwest City. The Midwest City Police Department is 

seeking any information that could assist in the investigation of his death.  

Anyone with information is asked to contact us. 


